Minutes of Regular Trustee Meeting
Liberty Township, Licking County, Ohio
October 11, 2021

Opening

® The regular monthly meeting of the Liberty Township trustees was held on Monday,
October 11, 2021 in the shop behind the township hall building. Bill Siegel, township
trustee chairperson, called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m. He led the Pledge of
Allegiance and stated that the meeting is being recorded.

¢ Roll call was taken with the following answering as present: Bill Siegel, Bill Bogantz and
Dave Cole.

e Bill Siegel stated that the minutes for the Regular Meeting on September 13th, 2021 are
available in the back of the room

e Dave Cole made a motion to approve the minutes from the September 13, 2021,
Regular Trustee meeting. Bill Bogantz seconded the motion and it passed with YES

votes.
Resident/Public Input

none
Zoning
Ed Wasem gave the June zoning report which totaled $2616.00
2021-P-022 Bret & Carol Carpenter $75.00 101 Liberty Ridge Ct pool
2021-P-023 Shane Malone $667.00 7562 Northridge Rd residence
2021-P-024 David & Emily McCane $1,003.00 9531 Cooper Rd residence
2021-P-025 Samantha Spears & Keith Vanderoff $721.00 9601 CooperRd  residence
2021-P-026 Terry M. Rowe $150.00 8106 Northridge Rd accessory building

Ed Wasem will clear up an issue with an address where residents appear to be living in storage
unit and will send the information to Bill Bogantz who will discuss the issue with our attorney
Peter Griggs.

Old Business
® Roads—Mowing is done. The trustees and Jeff will look over the table showing the
history of road work in the township
® Area Lights — If we tell Licking Rural we no longer want the area lights, they will take
them out along with the poles and wiring. The trustees decided to not request their
removal.
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New Business
e Cemetery
o Two plots were sold to Shirley Abbott — Liberty Church Cemetery, New, 28.3 &
28.4
©  One Burial — Donald Bailey — Concord Cemetery, New, 33.2
e Fire Extinguishers — The trustees agreed to have A Quality Fire Protection do our fire
extinguisher annual service.
® MORE Grant — Bill Bogantz will make purchases for the security system that we will use
to apply for the OTARMA MORE Grant
® Township Stimulus Program — Bill B. will check to see if we qualify.

Correspondence & Financials
* September credit card charges were read totaling $332.41
* September Correspondences were read.
® September Payments were read. Payments totaled $222,236.76
® September Receipts were read. Receipts totaled $21,214.04

Signing

Credit Card Summary, bank reconciliation, minutes, permits, and warrants were signed.

Closing
Bill Siegel mentioned that Jeff Irvin did an excellent job with the burial which he had to do alone this
month.

Bill Bogantz made a motion to adjourn the November 8th, 2021 meeting. Dave Cole seconded
the motion. The motion passed with all YES votes.

Approval ﬂ Ocdoher!!

Approval of the mjnutes f eeting heﬂm:ﬁ 2021:

Trustee: Wﬂ; pate: 1/ & / 202/
Trustee: L”/W / / ﬂl) Date: // / z/
Trustee: /é o (/ gt Date:

Fiscal Officer: WMQ /)JM pate: | 1/ %/ CAZ |
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